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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Notice 

The Fremont City School District Board of Education hereby gives public notice in 
accordance with Section 3307.353 [if a teacher; 3309.345 if non-teacher] of the Ohio 
Revised Code that Jennifer Loeffler, who is currently employed by the Board of 
Education as a Speech Language Pathologist, will be retired and seeking 
reemployment with the School District in the same position following his/her service 
retirement. The Board of Education has an urgent need to fill this position in an 
expedited matter because FCS is unable to fill this position with another qualified 
candidate at this time, and SLP services are mandated by law. Ms. Loeffler’s 
employment would ensure that students receive the required services and FCS is 
compliant with all statutory requirements. The Board of Education will hold a public 
meeting on the issue of re-employing this person at a meeting to be held on 
September 8, 2025, at 6:00 at the Regular Board of Education Meeting, located at 
the Fremont Middle School, 1250 North Street, Fremont, Ohio 43420. 
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